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The Area’s Premier Family Owned & Operated Senior Living Community

October 14, 2022

Dear Residents, Family Members and Resident Representatives,

Despite the fact that the number of new COVID cases in New Jersey hasn’t declined, we made it
through another week at Sunnyside Manor without any additional cases of COVID to report. In
fact, the transmission rate in Monmouth County has actually gotten a little worse than the
previous week. Every Friday, the New Jersey Department of Health publishes the COVID-19
Weekly Activity report, and every Friday we anxiously await its release hoping to see
improvement. As of today’s report, the entire state of New Jersey is still in the “High” (red)
category.

As if we didn’t have enough to worry about, flu season is upon us. When visiting a loved one,
we ask that you exercise extra diligence with handwashing and other precautions to prevent the
spread of germs to our residents and staff members. As we’ve mentioned in past letters, please
reschedule your visit to Sunnyside if you are experiencing flu or COVID symptoms, or have
been exposed to someone with these illnesses.

We hope you have a nice weekend. We thank you all for your ongoing support.

Regards,

The Keane Family

2500 Ridgewood Rd., Wall, NJ 07719
Ph: 732-528-9311 / Fax: 732-528-9026
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